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FREDERICK, MD – EMJAY Engineering and Construction Co., Inc. has renewed their commitment to the 
Frederick Health Corporate Honor Roll with a pledge of $25,000 in support of the ReEnvisioning Critical 
Care Campaign to renovate and expand the hospital’s Emergency Department, Intensive Care Unit, and 
Interventional Cardiology Services.  
 
“EMJAY is a proud supporter of Frederick Health because we believe in building the foundation for a 
healthy community,” stated Wayne Myers, President, EMJAY Engineering and Construction Co., Inc. “By 
contributing to the hospital, we are not just constructing buildings; we are constructing hope, healing, 
and a better future for those in need.”  
 
“EMJAY’s continued support of Frederick Health is a symbol of a shared commitment to the 
community,” stated Cheryl Cioffi, Executive Vice President & Chief Administrative Officer, Frederick 
Health. “Their generosity is helping us ensure everyone in our community has access to lifesaving, 
critical care services when and where they need them.” 
 
The Frederick Health Corporate Honor Roll was established more than 30 years ago to provide financial 
support for Frederick Health’s strategic capital goals. The Corporate Honor Roll roster includes a diverse 
group of more than 100 local businesses, organizations, and foundations dedicated to helping the 
hospital meet the healthcare needs of Frederick’s growing population.  
 

Featured from left to right: Robin Rose, 
Vice President & Chief Development 
Officer, Frederick Health; Wayne Myers, 
President, EMJAY Engineering and 
Construction Co., Inc.; Cheryl Cioffi, 
Executive Vice President & Chief 
Administrative Officer, Frederick Health.  
 
 
 
* Photo is attached for your reference. 
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